
GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025 
GCSE results will be available on Thursday 21st August 2025, with the following collection options: 

 
 

• In Person: Collect from the Main Hall between 8:00am and 10:00am. 

• Via a Nominated Person: A parent/carer/friend may collect results with a signed letter or printed email from the 
student, along with photo ID. 

• By Post: Provide a stamped, self-addressed envelope to school by Friday 18th July. 

• Via Student Portal: Results available online from 8:00am. 

• By Email: Statements will be emailed to the students’ school email addresses after 10.00am.  

 
If it is not possible to obtain the results in either of the methods listed above, email the Exams Officer on the results 
day and your results will be returned as an attachment.  
This request should come directly from a student and not a parent/guardian. 

 

Please check the school website for the post-results guidance. A paper copy will be included in the results envelope. 

 


